LS 03]

DIRECTOR OF OPERATIONS
Mark McGrath

MAYOR
David R. Martin

Land Use Bureau Chief
Ralph Blessing

Deputy Director of Planning
David W. Woods, PhD, AICP

(203) 977-4718
dwoods@stamfordct.gov
CITY OF STAMFORD
PLANNING BOARD
LAND USE BUREAU

888 WASHINGTON BOULEVARD
STAMFORD, CT 06904 -2152

July 1, 2019

Mayor David R. Martin

City of Stamford

888 Washington Boulevard, 10th Floor
Stamford, CT 06904-2152

RE: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF EXCHANGE OF PROPERTY BETWEEN O0&G
INDUSTRIES, INC. & CITY OF STAMFORD RELATED TO FST CV-09-5012574S &
PULASKI/ DAVENPORT STREET ROADWAY IMPROVEMENTS

Dear Mayor Martin:

At its June 25, 2019 meeting, the Planning Board unanimously recommended approval of the request for
approval of exchange of property between O&G Industries, Inc. and the City of Stamford related to FST
CV-09-50125748S and Pulaski/Davenport Street Roadway Improvements.

The Board reviewed this request pursuant to Connecticut General Statute Section 8-24 and Section C6-
30-13 of the City Charter and finds this request to be consistent with CGS Section 8-24, and the City
Charter Section C6-30-13, as well as consistent with the adopted 2015 Master Plan.

Sincerely,

STAMFORD PLANNING BOARD

Mo el "

Theresa Dell, Chair

cc: Board of Finance
Board of Representatives
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